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Commodore’s Message  
 
I hardly know where to begin there is SO much going on! 
 
First, I would like to thank Ray Rosenburg and Linda Spell for 
organizing our September Dine Around at Stoney’s in Naples. It was 
another great turnout. 
 
October brings both boating and social events your way. Fleet Captain 
Mike Brown and his Team have organized a trip to Naples Bay and 
Pink Shell in Fort Myers Beach for Oct.18-25th . This also includes a 
lunch gathering at the Bonefish Grill on Oct. 19th . Our Day Fleet 
Captain Al Saunders has organized a trip to Hamilton Harbor Yacht 
Club on October 30th.  See the enclosed flyers for more details. Monday 
Madness for October will be crazy fun! HINT: It’s only a few days 
before Halloween. Read about what to expect in this issue. 
 
Looking ahead, I hope you have signed up for the Welcome Back 
Party/Annual Meeting on November 4th. We will be electing our new 
Board Members and Rear Commodore for the upcoming year.  
 
Joe Sheehan and Doug Baillie, chairpersons for this year’s boat and 
street parade, have already been working on plans that will surely make 
MBYC shine! We need boats and members who want to join in the fun.  
This year’s parade will be dedicated to recently departed P/C Dave 
Besuden. Let’s make him proud.    
 
There has been a lot going on behind the scenes with updating our 
website, finding the solution to the Port Supply issue, Christmas Island 
Style plans, organizing boating trips, setting up for our social events, 
updating information to the Chamber of Commerce, and getting all this 
out to you through our Baylines, E-blasts and website. Please show your 
appreciation by getting your reservations in and supporting our 
wonderful volunteer members.  
 
Your Commodore, 
Marcia Orsolini 
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Come dressed as a movie or television character. We will have 
prizes for the most original, most likely to be a body double for, 
and best couple. So join in…we’ll have a “Big Bang” of a time. Don’t 
be “Despicable”, “Help” out, because we are all in the “Hobbit” of 
having fun. Now “Rush” to your closet or your computer in a “Fast 
and Furious” way. I know you will be “Conjuring” up some ideas. 
This party could be “Epic”!!   
 
We will meet at The Old Marco Lodge at 4:00. The Lodge will not 
be open to the public on Monday but will provide a bartender for 
us.  We will also have munchies to enjoy with our beverages. My 
“Sixth Sense” is telling me you’ll be there!  

Hey Marco Bay….. 
 Let’s get crazy for 

Monday Madness 
October 28th 
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Ahoy Small Boaters, 
  
You are invited to join Al and Linda Saunders for a Small Boat Day Trip to 
Hamilton Harbor Yacht Club for lunch on October 30, 2013. We will gather 
at the Big Marco Pass near buoy #8 (also shown as Red/Green Center 
Marker) at 11:00 AM. Depending upon the number of southern Marco small 
boats signing up, we may have a group transit from Goodland to Big Marco 
Pass prior to the 11:00 AM departure time. 
  
We will proceed to Hamilton Harbor where the staff of Hamilton Harbor will 
assist with our docking. You will need your own fenders and dock lines. 
  
Hamilton Harbor will provide a small luncheon buffet. The total package will 
be $22.68. The deadline for paid reservations is October 14, 2013. Please 
make checks payable to MBYC and send, with the attached form, to: Al 
Saunders 
                                                             104 Pinewood Road 
                                                             Plymouth, MA 02360 
  
Land Yachts are invited as well as 
guests. 
  
Please complete attached form. 
  
Looking forward to a fun day, 
  
  
Al Saunders, Small Boat Fleet Captain 
  
____________________________________________________________ 
  
Hamilton Harbor Yacht Club Day Boat Luncheon Reservation Form 
  
Captain's Name:____________________ 
  
Boat Name:_______________________   Length:______    
Land Yacht? Y/N____ 
  
Number of People:_____ X $22.68 =  $___________        
Check Number:________ 
  



4 

 

 

 

When:  Monday, November 4, 2013 
Where:  La Piazza 
                        1000 Collier Blvd. #4-6 
Time:  5:00 PM Cocktail Hour 
   6:00 PM Dinner 
Attire:  Club Uniform suggested for Men 
   Dressy Casual for Women 
   

EXTRA PARKING & DOOR AT REAR OF RESTAURANT 
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Please return this portion and select your meal choice 
Mail check made payable to MBYC for $35 per person to: 

Susan Anzalone 
899 South Joy Circle 

Marco Island, FL 34145 
 

Name (s) ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
# Attending: __________________ 
 
Choose one per person: 
 

___________Chicken Marsala   ___________ Salmon 
 
___________ Flat Iron Steak   
 

HAPPY HOUR THROUGHOUT THE EVENING 
 

No Reservations can be accepted after Friday, Oct 25, 2013 

PRICE INCLUDES TAX AND TIP 

Connecticut
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Attention MBYC Members: 
New and exciting information regarding the Welcome Back Party/Annual 
Meeting on November 4th at La Piazza…. 
 
When you send in your form please add whether you want pasta or veggie 
with your entrée. And for those dessert lovers who might have planned on 
sneaking some sweets in, you won’t need to as it IS included with your 
meal. Picture me happy!!! 
 
Now for the really exciting part…we will have Johnny Fusco entertaining 
us from 7-9 pm!! So wear your dancing shoes and plan on a good time. 
We will have: 
 Happy Hour starting at 5:00 (and throughout the evening!) 
Dinner starts at 6:00

 Meeting 6-6:15 
 Entertainment 7:00-9:00 with Johnny Fusco  
 And all this for just $35 per person!! Get those reservations in ASAP 
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EVERGLADES ISLE /MOTOR COACH RESORT 

NOVEMBER 8,9, and 10, 2013 
 

Friday, Nov. 8 – Large boats are leaving Coon Key TBA 
                             Small boats are leaving Coon Key TBA 
 
 We will meet at the pool of the Motor Coach Resort on Everglades Isle at 
 6:00 p.m.  (Bring enough food for 8 people and BYOB.) 
 
Saturday, Nov. 9 –Breakfast and lunch are on your own. 
 

At 6:00 p.m. a catered dinner will be served.   There will live entertainment for 
listening and dancing. 
 
 

Sunday, Nov. 10 – Brunch will be served at 10:00 a.m. 
 
  Departure – Whenever you are ready to leave 
 
COSTS: 
Boat slips:  Large boats 50 ‘, 15’ beam and over - $75 per night 
                      Small boats – 37.50 per night 
Everglades City Motel - $90 per night (plus tax) 
Golf Carts - $30 per day (seats 4 people).  There are only 7 carts, so sharing  is 
    necessary. 
Dinner Saturday night - $27.50 per person 
Brunch Sunday morning - $15.00 per person 
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More information 
 

Everglades Isle Trip 
 

November 8, 9, and 10, 2013 

We are looking forward to a great time on this November weekend. 
 
Call The Everglades City Motel (239-695-4224 – Debbie) for reservations.  Golf carts are 
needed by people staying at a hotel or motel and can be shared. 
 
It is necessary to have information on each boat so that the Motorcoach Park has the 
information to prepare for your arrival. 
 
There are several boats going that could accommodate you.  If you would like to go on a 
boat, please call Jack Barter at 413-269-4501 or, when he is in Marco, 239-642-7876. 
 
PAYMENT FOR DINNER, BRUNCH, AND A GOLF CART IS TO BE MADE BY CHECK 
TO MARCO BAY YACHT CLUB.  PAYMENT FOR BOAT SLIPS IS TO BE PAID BY 
CREDIT CARD OR CHECK TO EVERGLADES ISLE LIGHTHOUSE CLUB UPON 
ARRIVAL ON NOVEMBER 8. 
 
 
NAMES__________________________________GUESTS__________________________ 
 
BOAT NAME___________________LOA_________BEAM_________AMPS__________ 
 
COMING BY CAR?_____________________ 
 
______People for Saturday evening dinner @ $27.50 each = $_______________ 
 
______People for Sunday a.m. brunch @ $15.00 each = $_______________ 
 
______Golf carts (Please share!)  @ $30.00 per day = $_______________ 
 
     Total amount paid = $_______________ 
 
CHECKS/INFORMATION TO BE MAILED TO:  
SUE ANZALONE, 899 S. JOY CIR., MARCO ISLAND 
DEADLINE: NOVEMBER 4, 2012 
 
For further information call Betty at 413-269-4501 or, later, at 239-642-7876. 



Lots of smiling faces at the August 
Monday Madness.  It must be the 
company. 
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It's time for our MBYC Boat Parade and Street Parade chairpersons 
to start planning for this year's celebration. Joe Sheehan and Doug 
Baillie have volunteered to lead this charge. 
 
I would like to suggest that we dedicate this boat parade to Past 
Commodore Dave Besuden who passed away this past August at 
the age of 96. This will be the first time in the 25 years of having the 
Christmas Island Style Boat Parade that Dave will not be putting his 
boat, Marcomania, in the parade. Dave always had a plan for how 
he wanted to decorate his boat including this year. He described his 
vision of a patriotic theme. Let's call it, A Star Spangled Christmas. 
He wanted to shoot Roman candles off the back of the boat at the 
words, "and the rockets’ red glare, the bombs bursting in air". Now, I 
don't think that would be allowed but his enthusiasm was ever 
apparent!  
 
So, what do you say Marco Bay?? Are you in?? Call Joe Sheehan 
(239-298-2152) or Doug Baillie (847-606-6656) to let them know 
you are interested.  
 
We hope to light up the waters on December 7th (Pearl Harbor 
Day!) and let Marco Island know who is the best boating club on the 
Island.  
 
Thank you, 
Marcia Orsolini                
Commodore     
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WWhat:  Marco Bay Yacht Club Holiday Party 
Where: Hideaway Beach Club 
When:  Tuesday, December 3RD.  6PM 
Member  Cost:    $55  
Non-member  Cost:   $69 (Excluding family members) 
 

CASH BAR with tax & gratuity included in drink prices & valet parking free. 
 

Dinner Buffet includes 4 Serving Stations 
Pasta Stations: Shrimp, Chicken, & Vegetable with choice of sauce 

Beef Carving Station: Top Round Beef and Roast Turkey Breast 

Salad Station: Mesclun Greens with Pear, Cranberries & Pecans; Caesar;  
Crudité & Dip, Baked Brie with Melba Sauce & Crackers 

Dessert Station for the most discerning Sweet Tooth 
 

Entertainment by Billy Dean & Dawn from 7-10PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reservations:  No later  than Friday,  November 22,  2013 

RESERVATION 
Name(s)  
Number of persons @ $55       $ ___________ 
Number of persons @ $69       $ ___________     (Non-members) 
TOTAL $$$ enclosed =              $____________   (Includes all taxes & gratuities)    
 

Make Checks payable to: MYBC  
 Cut out RESERVATION and send to: 

Jo Baillie, 1539 Kingston Ct., Marco Island, FL 34145 
 

Michelle Sheehan: Chairman                                                Jo Baillie: Co-Chairman 

 
You may donate to ““TOYS FOR TOTS” by cash or check made out to Toys for Tots 
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Stoney’s in Bayfront of Naples was the venue September 22 for the final “Dine 
Around” of the 2013 summer season. Thirty-two Marco Bay Yacht Club 
members and one guest enjoyed evening-long happy hour drinks, generous 
half-price hors d’oeuvres, and delicious dinners served by attentive staff in 
Stoney’s private dining room. Everyone had a wonderful time. Members Ray 
Rosenberg and Linda Spell were coordinators for the fun event. 

SEPTEMBER DINE AROUND AT STONEY’S 
Submitted by Ray Rosenberg 
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STONEY’S  (cont.) 
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MBYC lost a dear friend, long time member, and Past Commodore this past August. 
This honorable, dignified, patriotic man will surely be missed. Below is the obituary that 
was printed in the Naples paper.  

David Waldemar Besuden 

David Waldemar Besuden, Marco Island, FL  

David Waldemar Besuden, 96, passed away peacefully at home on August 30, 2013 
surrounded by family. David, a proud 4th generation Cincinnatian was also an 81 year 
summer resident of Manitoulin Island, Ontario, Canada where he was happiest, especially on 
his beloved Lake Manitou.  

Since 1981 he has been a resident of Marco Island, FL.  

David was predeceased by the wife he adored for 66 years, Charlene; and his dear brother, 
George.  

He is survived by four devoted children and their spouses, Sue Nemenz (Ken) of Indian Hill, 
OH and Naples, FL, Dianne Hallberg of Highland Beach, FL, Debbie Geehring (Jim) of 
Wyoming, OH, and David Besuden (Michelle) of Loveland, OH. He will be deeply missed by 
his grandchildren; Trey Hallberg (and fiancée Kelly Meyer), Jeffrey Hallberg (Diana), 
Christopher Geehring (Nicole), Logan, Alexandra and Nicolle Besuden; his great 
grandchildren, Ricky, Ryan, Noah, and Charlie Hallberg, and Zaiden Geehring (due to come 
into the world this week); his dedicated sisterin-law, Connie Besuden, and loving nieces and 
nephews.  

A long-time member of Kenwood Country Club, Commodore and member of Marco Island 
Yacht Club and Marco Bay Yacht club, he leaves behind a wonderful, supportive group of 
friends. David was an astute businessman who started two successful businesses. He was a 
private pilot, an avid boater and outdoorsman and a skilled carpenter.  

During WWII, he served in the Merchant Marine (which sustained the highest casualty rating 
of any of the services in that war) and remained a fervent patriot throughout his life.  

Visitation will take place at Thomas-Justin funeral home, 7500 Montgomery Road in Kenwood 
on Sunday, September 8 from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Celebration of his life will be held at Old Armstrong Chapel, 8300 Indian Hill Road, Cincinnati, 
OH, on September 9 at 12 noon.  

In lieu of flowers, donations can be made to St. Labre Indian School (www.stlabre.org) or 
Wounded Warrior Project (www.woundedwarriorproject.org).  

Condolences may be shared with the family through our website, ThomasJustinMemorial.com. 

DAVE BESUDEN 
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Recently, West Marine has cancelled our membership in Port Supply, 
negating our ability to purchase items at discounted prices.
As a result, we have negotiated an agreement with Boat Owner’s 
Warehouse (BOW) in Fort Lauderdale to enable MBYC members to 
purchase at a discounted price (with the blessing of our Commodore, 
Marcia Orsolini).  BOW prices, in general, are less expensive than West 
Marine’s prices, plus we get an additional discount of approximately 10% 
(depending on the item).  If the item is in stock, they will ship to us by 
USPS, or UPS, and since shipment is Florida to Florida, we should receive 
items overnight, with no charge for ground shipments.   
 
We can order on-line, by phone, or in person.  Identify yourself as a 
member of the Marco Bay Yacht Club and give them our member number, 
which is 02-6424214.  They will corroborate who you are by referring to an 
abbreviated club roster.  Please ask for a BOW catalog to be included with 
any item you order.  
 
It is important that you do not abuse this purchasing privilege by 
giving the number and your name to a non Marco Bay Club member. 
 
BOW store address:  311 SW 24th Street, (Route 84, between SW 4th Ave. 
and SW 3rd Ave., and across the street and a few blocks east from West 
Marine) 
Mail order department:  1-800-262-8799 Hours: 8 to 4:30    
Rte 84 store phone directly:  1-954-522-7998 
On line orders: boatownerswarehouse.com 

  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
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MARCO BAY YACHT CLUB 
SHIPS STORE 

 
Insignia items for Sale 

2nd price is for 2XL sizes 
 

Club Tie                         $30 
Burgee                            $20 
Jacket Patch                    $20 
Name Tag                       $10 
Roster                             $10 
License Plate                  $4 
Caps                               $12 
Polo Shirts                     $20-22 
Visors                             $12 
Tank Tops                      $14 
Jackets (blue w/ red trim) 
   $65-67 
Tote Bags      $20 
 

Featuring: 
 

Tees   $15-18 
Polos-Sport Trek         $29-31 
Hooded Sweatshirts    $35-37 
 

Have your items 
monogrammed at:

Sunshine Stitchers 
11061 ½ N. Collier 

Marco Island
239-970-0200 

 
 

Call your order to:
 
Luther or Jackie Hays 
239-821-7566 
 
Joel or Sherry Fitzjarrald 
239-970-0379 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1  

 
2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
 

8  
   BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
 

12  
 

13  
 

14  
 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
 

18  
 CRUISE TO NAPLES 

BAY AND PINK 
SHELL 

19  
    LUNCH AT 

BONEFISH GRILL 

20  
 

21  
 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
MONDAY MADNESS 
 
COSTUMES!! 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
 

Notes: 

COMING IN NOVEMBER: 
4 – Welcome Back Party 
8 – Everglades City Cruise 
13 – Cruise to The Galleon in Key West 
30 – Marco Island Christmas Tree Lighting



 
Marco Bay Yacht Club 
P.O. Box 13 
Marco island, FL 43146 

OCTOBER 2013 


